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Welcome to our weekly "Community Activities" edition of our newsletter! In 

this newsletter we feature activities happening around the community with 

stories and testimonies from our members. The next time you host an event 

or meet up with someone else feel free to send us a picture and/or a 

description to be featured! Click the link below to submit any meetups or 

stories! 

 
C l i c k  h e r e  t o  s u b m i t  y o u r  m e e t u p s  &  s t o r i e s !

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Join us for Sunday Service tomorrow at 10:30AM and for fellowship with 

games and other fun tomorrow! Sunday Service will be from 10:30AM till 

12PM! 

LOCATION: IPEC, 6590 Bermuda Rd, Las Vegas, NV 89119 

TIME: 10:30AM - 12PM 

Online: Youtube Live Stream 

***Lunch will be provided after Sunday Service for Fellowship! 

 
W a t c h  t h e  L i v e  S t r e a m

 

  

 

Watch the latest HJ Global News! 
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Completion of 12th English Cheon Shim Won 7-Day 
Workshop! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yesterday the 12th English 7-Day Workshop came to a close! After a week of 

Education, Chanyang Ansu, and revitalization through prayer, the 12th 

cohort complete the Cheon Shim Won 7-Day workshop. With a few 

participants having attended multiple times there's always something new 

and refreshing as a part of this experience. 

 

Youth Ministry Goes out Snowboarding! 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

  

 

This Thursday, led by Ohichi Watanabe, Youth Ministry went out snow 

boarding at Lee Canyon! The season is ending soon, and prices are cheaper 

during the week so Ohichi took this opportunity to invite out some Youth to 

learn to snowboard! 

 

Shine City Project helps out with lunch service at the 
Salvation Army on January 15, 2024! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

On January 15, 2024, for Martin Luther King Jr. Day, Shine City Project 

volunteered at the Salvation Army! The Salvation Army is an international 

Christian organization focused on providing support for those with the 

greatest needs. The Salvation Army was founded by William and Catherine 

Booth in 1865 in East London. The couple wanted to put into practice 

Christian doctrine by serving society's most vulnerable and marginalized 

people. Today, the Salvation Army has since expanded to 134 countries 

around the world and serves approximately 23 million Americans each year. 

On this Monday afternoon, our Shine City Project volunteers gathered at the 

Salvation Army to help out with lunch service! Each day, the Salvation Army 

opens its doors for lunch for anyone in need of nourishment. Our volunteers 

helped to make plates of spaghetti, salad, and bread. Additionally, our 

volunteers helped to collect tickets and pass out utensils, water, and soda. 

We had eight Shine City Project volunteers with one joining us for the first 

time! Overall, it was busy working in the kitchen and dining hall as there 

were many who came for lunch. Even though our group has worked with 

the Las Vegas Rescue Mission and Catholic Charities of Southern Nevada 

before, it was still a new experience volunteering for the Salvation Army. We 



hope to continue working with the Salvation Army again in the near future! 

After the service project, our volunteers ate dinner and enjoyed time 

together for the rest of the evening! 

Kensei and Airi receive the Blessing! 
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Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to The 
Newsletter. 

    

 
 


